
From: Neil Whitton  
Sent: 09 June 2022 11:30 
To: Linda Griffiths   
Cc: DC Support  
Subject: 21/02083/REM - Former Bodicote Farm, White Post Road, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxfordshire, 
OX15 4BN 
 
Dear Linda, 
 
Having read the new noise report provided I see no reason to alter my earlier comments regarding 
noise. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH 
Environmental Health Officer 
Environmental Health and Licensing 
Cherwell District Council 
 


